

COVINGTON COUNCIL NEWS

www.covington-oh.gov

Issue 83 12/01/2019

Covington
Government Center
1 South High Street

Hours 8 A.M. – 4:30 P.M. Monday – Friday

Phone 937.473.3420

MayorEdward L. McCord

Village AdministratorMichael Busse

Council PresidentScott Tobias

Council Members
Lois Newman
Dawn Duff
Judy Smith
Keith Warner
Bud Weer

Council Meetings 7:00 P.M. 1st and 3rd Mondays of each month.

Planning & Zoning
Meetings 7:00 P.M.
3rd Wednesday of each
month as required.

Utility Bill Direct Withdraw

The Village of Covington continues to offer direct withdraw from customer accounts for payment of their monthly utility bill. We currently have approximately 160 customers utilizing this service. If you are interested in signing up for this service, the form can be downloaded from the village website or you can stop by the government center and Mary will be happy to assist you.

The Covington Utility Department Offers On-line Invoice Services and Payment Options.

Covington utility customers are now able to access and pay their utility bills on-line. Covington utility customers use information obtained from their most recent utility bill to register as an online customer. Once registered, Covington customers may use the website to view past utility bills, and consumption data. Utility customers also have the ability to make payments on-line using their checking account or major credit card.

For your convenience, a link has been added to the Covington Village Website Utility Department page to allow customers to easily access the utility billing system.

Leaf and Yard Waste Pickup

Residents are asked to rake leaves curbside as soon as possible. Village staff will continue to pick up the leaves as their schedule allows through Friday, December 6th.

Once the leaf season is completed, residents are asked to return to the use of biodegradable paper yard waste bags.

Covington Holiday Schedule

The Government Center will be closed on Wednesday, December 25, 2019 and Wednesday, January 1, 2020.

Trash pickup will be delayed one day for customers normally picked up on Wednesday, the week of Christmas and New Years.

As in past years, Covington staff will pick up extra residential trash items December 23, 2019 through January 3, 2020 at no additional cost.

Season's Greetings and Happy New Year!